
 

  

Remember! 

Please bring in your egg decorating 

entries by Wednesday 5th April to be 

in with a chance of winning a 

delicious prize. 
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Celebrations! 

Huge congratulations to 

the Abbey Hey Football 

team who have won the 

East Manchester Schools 

league.  They showed 

great skill, determination, 

and sportsmanship. 

Well done! 

A massive thank you to 

everyone who came to 

our Book Fair.  By 

purchasing books worth 

£1175.00, you have 

helped us raise £705.00 to 

buy books for schools.  

Happy reading! 
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Votes for Schools. 
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